
February 2nd, 2024

Dear Senior Parents and/or Guardians,

As spring time approaches, we are in the process of planning our
senior social, which is scheduled for May 31st, 2024.. The cost of this event will
be around $30. The social is always a special memory for our seniors to take
with them when they transition to their next school. However, the issue of
respect and behavior must be addressed, before the event mentioned above
takes place. Suspension and write ups will be addressed if students do not
follow rules and procedures of the school, class, bus, and PBIS. We would like
to make it clear that the event is a privileged event instead of a reward or a
right as a senior eagle. As of today,in order for students to be able to attend
the social, the following criteria must be met:

● 3 green thumbs weekly for each subject in Classworks
● No more than 1 out of school suspension
● No more than 2 office referrals (Office referrals may include dress code

violation, disrespect, class disruption, etc.)
● No more than 2 bus referrals.

It is our hope that this letter is taken in a positive light, and parents please
understand and help us stress to our students they are a reflection of our
school. The seniors need to know that their conduct can and will be a
determining factor in deciding if they will be allowed to attend the social.

If you have any questions concerning this letter and the requirements for
your child to attend the social, please call Ms. Kim, or Mrs. Tara at
910-521-4272. Thank you for your support.

Thank you,
Ms. Kim
Mrs.Tara
Mrs.Katrina
Mrs.Kelsey

I have acknowledged I have read and understand the requirements that must be
met before my child can attend the school social.

Student_________________________________Date___________________

Parent__________________________________Date__________________

***Failure to sign and return this will automatically forfeit any chance of attending.
We need to be sure parents receive this letter.***


